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French ocean carrier CMA CGM has announced a new peak season surcharge 

(PSS) from Egypt to West Africa. 

The new surcharge will commence on 4 March and will be effective until 
further notice. The PSS will be US$100 / container and will be applied only to 

dry cargo, according to the company's announcement. 
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